
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notification of Obsolescence 
 

 

Sensing and Control 

Optoelectronics Business Unit 

Notification Date: September 1, 2015 
 

Obsolescence Notification Number: EOL1011 
 

Affected Part Numbers: OVSPBBCR4, OPA729B, OPA730B, OPA731B, OPA733B, 
OPA739B, OPA740B23, OPA741B23, OPA742B23 
 

Effective Date of Obsolescence: 10/01/2015 
 

Last Time Buy For last time buy, orders must be received by 10/01/2015 for 
delivery no later than 01/01/2016 
 

Recommended Replacement(s): No recommended replacement exists for the affected part 
numbers. 
 

Factory Backlog: There is no factory backlog for the affected part numbers. 
 

Distributor Inventory: Under the terms of our distributor agreement, existing inventory 
may be returned for credit.  RMA’s may be requested from your 
Optek Customer Service Representative.  Return requests must 
include quantity, part number, acquisition cost, purchase order 
number and date received.  Requests for return must be 
received within thirty (30) days of this notification.  Requests for 
return received beyond thirty (30) days will not be considered. 
 

Obsolescence Authorization: 
 

 
 
Jeff Beatty 
Product Marketing Specialist 
Optoelectronics Business Unit 
 


